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Welcome to a new school year everyone!  

We are thrilled that our new Reception children  have made such a  

fantastic start to their school year. Well done children, you have been 
amazing and look super smart in your uniforms.  

        A BIG welcome back to our nursery children.  

You have returned to nursery with lovely big smiles. Thank you.  

We would also like to welcome our new nursery starters. You have all  

settled in brilliantly. We look forward to getting to know you all better 
and having lots of fun together.  

       

 

 

    

 
          

As you will probably have guessed we will be teaching our children 

through the topic, ‘Marvellous Me’.   We will be finding out all about 

each other and exploring the immediate environment using our senses. 

 

We have already started your child’s Learning Journey. We would love 

you to contribute to these with messages from home, photographs and 

snippets of news. Many thanks for your support. We look forward to  

having a fantastic year working together to ensure your child has the 

very best possible start to school life. 
 

Thank you     

The Early Years Team       

                      


